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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

RE: Reply to a Notice of Violation

Gentlemen:

This is a correction from our previous reply to a notice of violation.
In this letter, we mentioned that the instrument, a Ludlum, Model 14C,
geiger counter would be in our possession by November 30, 1990. This
was in error and should have read "will be in our possession by the first
week of December,.1990".

I might mention that we have received the new gelger counter, and it was
calibrated by our physicist, Steve Jones, M.S.

I apologize for this error.

Y&i S -,

Karen Pate, R.T.,R.

Radiology Supervisor

KP:ss

9101070036 901210
REG 4 LIC')O a
49-12997 01 PDR 'l ,/

$G 4b_
'1 p ' (-7 [ i

/4
O

-- - m nv.ams - .a m a v-m - . m m m m m mm m mmm m mem u m m mz g_g
-


